

Reception Newsletter

Friday 7th September 2018



This Week In Reception

We have had a very busy week in Reception, getting to know each other.

he children have formed new friendships and developed old ones.

We have been focusing on the boundaries within our classroom as well as our listening and speaking skills. We have also learnt how to line up sensibly and how to collect our lunches from the Kitchen.

We have spent lots of time with our Buddies, who have taught us many new skills, such as sharing and turn taking on the playground.

Toast

Here at Lea-Endowed the children are invited to have some toast as part of their snack time. If you feel your child would enjoy a slice of toast, the cost for this would be £1.50 for the half term.

The £1.50 is payable to the Reception Class in a signed envelope.

Welcome Meeting

On Tuesday 11th September at 6pm Miss

Cronin will hold a Welcome Meeting in the Reception classroom. Please come along if you are available!

A Message From

Miss Cronin

The children have worked really hard this week and have definitely found their feet within our class.

I am so proud of how well everyone has been coming into school and I look forward to another great week next week!

Water Bottles

Please provide your child with a named water bottle, so your child has access to a drink throughout the school day.

Wellington Boots

If your child has a spare/old set of wellington boots, please bring them to school with their name in. This way the children can go for walks in the rain and

puddles!